
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
No.: PN05-08 

 
ACTA Announces Dates for  

2006 ACTA General Meetings 
December 08, 2005 

 
Washington, D.C. – The Administrative Council for Terminal Attachments (“ACTA”) 
herein issues notice of the dates for the 2006 General Meetings of the ACTA.  The 
Administrative Council establishes its meeting schedule based upon need but in no event 
meets less than four times per year.  The meeting schedule for the 2006 year will be 
posted to the ACTA web site at http://www.part68.org.        

 
The 2006 General Meeting dates are: 
 

Thursday March 9th, Face-to-Face Meeting 
  
Thursday May 25th, Virtual Meeting 
   
Thursday September 14th, Face-to-Face Meeting 
   
Thursday December 7th, Virtual Meeting 

 
General Meetings of the Council are open to the public.  Contributions to the meetings 
may be made by any person or organization by the procedure described in the ACTA 
Operating Principles and Procedures.   Contributions should be submitted through the 
Contribution Template available for download at the ACTA website and transmitted by 
electronic mail to the ACTA Secretariat at acta@atis.org. 
 
Pursuant to the Operating Principles and Procedures, contributions and proposals for 
ACTA action shall be submitted to the ACTA Secretariat no later than ten days prior to 
the meeting at which action is anticipated.  Contributions submitted after that deadline 
may be deferred for later action.  
 
Unless otherwise announced, Face-to-Face meetings will take place at the ATIS 
Conference Center in Washington, DC, but will be simultaneously hosted by virtual 
meeting.  Those wishing to attend these meetings in-person are asked to RSVP to the 
ACTA Secretariat prior to the meeting date.  Information on in-person meeting 



attendance can be found on the ATIS website at http://www.atis.org/directions.shtml.   
Information for attending the virtual meetings will be announced prior to each meeting 
date by the ACTA email exploder lists. 
 
The Alliance for Telecommunications Industry Solutions (“ATIS”) and the 
Telecommunications Industry Association (“TIA”) co-sponsor and provide support, 
including secretariat administration and legal counsel, to the ACTA. 
 
Questions and comments about this notice should be submitted to the ACTA Secretariat 
via email at acta@atis.org, or by phone at +1.202.628.6380. 
 


